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PUBLIC NOTICE - ANNUAL MUNICIPAL REPORT 

 

The District’s Annual Municipal Report for the year ended December 31, 2016 is 
available for your inspection at www.lantzville.ca, and at the District Office, 7192 
Lantzville Road, Lantzville, BC during regular business hours (8:00 am to 4:00 pm) 
Monday to Friday, except statutory holidays. 
 

The report includes: audited financial statements, permissive tax exemptions, reporting 
on corporate objectives, achievements and activities, message from the Mayor, and 
more. 
 

Council will consider the 2016 Annual Municipal Report, and submissions and 
questions from the public about the report, at the regular Council meeting held on 
Monday, June 26, 2017 at 7:00 pm at the District of Lantzville Office, 2nd Floor – 7192 
Lantzville Road, Lantzville, BC. Submissions and questions for consideration at the 
public meeting may also be submitted in advance in writing by June 19, 2017, by mail 
(PO Box 100, 7192 Lantzville Road, Lantzville, BC V0R 2H0), fax (250.390.5188) or 
email (district@lantzville.ca), to be included in the public agenda and will form part of 
the public record. 
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